From: Hogan. Patricia

To: Jenny Baker
Subject: RE: Rezone 2320 S 9th St W - Skyview Affordable Senior Housing
Date: Thursday, September 12, 2019 12:14:55 PM

Good day, Jenny — I strongly feel that this proposed project will be a benefit to the
community of Missoula, not only for seniors seeking affordable housing, but it also seems
to meet all the review criteria for rezoning.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment.

Patricia A. Hogan | 1650 South12th West | Missoula MT 59801
406.543.5509-h | 406.523.5865-w | recklessso@gmail.com

You wdll make mistakes, but make them with enthusiaom. - - (lolette

From: Jenny Baker <BakerJ@ci.missoula.mt.us>

Sent: Friday, August 30, 2019 3:09 PM

To: Dax Fraser <FraserD@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Adam Sebastian <SebastianA@ci.missoula.mt.us>;
Mike Brady <BradyM@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Chris Odlin <OdlinC@ci.missoula.mt.us>;
'bschmidt@missoulacounty.us' <bschmidt@missoulacounty.us>; Travis Ross
<tross@missoulacounty.us>; Donna Gaukler <GauklerD@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Neil Miner
<MinerN@ci.missoula.mt.us>; David Selvage <SelvageD@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Chris Boza
<BozaC@ci.missoula.mt.us>; 'envhealth@missoulacounty.us' <envhealth@missoulacounty.us>; Jim
Nugent <NugentJ@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Corey Aldridge (caldridge@mountainline.com)
<caldridge@mountainline.com>; 'vcaristo@mountainline.com' <vcaristo@mountainline.com>;
'lsweten@mountainline.com' <jsweten@mountainline.com>; Jane Kelly <KellyJ@ci.missoula.mt.us>;
Karen Gasvoda <GasvodaK@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Bob Hayes <HayesB@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Logan
Mclnnis <LMclInnis@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Eran Pehan <PehanE@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Ellen Buchanan
<buchanane@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Chris Behan <BehanC@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Beck, Adriane
<abeck@co.missoula.mt.us>; 'nholloway@co.missoula.mt.us' <nholloway@co.missoula.mt.us>

Cc: Michelle Cares <MCares@ci.missoula.mt.us>; Julie Merritt <JMerritt@ci.missoula.mt.us>;
Neighborhood Council - Franklin to the Fort <f2f@ci.missoula.mt.us>

Subject: Rezone 2320 S 9th St W - Skyview Affordable Senior Housing

Good afternoon —

Hoping to get your input on this proposal to rezone a property on 9th st w where, if the rezoning is
approved, a 36 unit affordable senior housing project is proposed.

Will you send me your comments by September 13, 2019?
Thanks much.

Jenny
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